August 4, 2004

Contract Exception for Hotels
When a trip uses state funds, an exception must be noted if the traveler is not using a contracted hotel as listed in the “In-State & Out-of-State Hotel Listing”.  A note has been added to the “Hotel Expense Screen” in the Online Travel System. A link to the directory is provided in the note along with a link to the “Contract Exception Form”.  Please circle the appropriate reason before submitting the Exception Form with the voucher.

Exception #1 should be used if staying at the conference hotel because “the travel is undertaken as part of a group program for which reservations must be made through a specific source to obtain a particular rate and/or service”. 

Exception #2 should be used for the obvious “lower total cost to the state”.

Exception #3 should be used if “the contract vendor is sold out”.

Exception #4 should be used for “health and safety issues”.

